
From: Cuttino, Ashley P. <Ashley.Cuttino@ogletreedeakins.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/27/2014 10:14:02 AM
Subject: Northwestern unionization football case

Hi Katherine-
If the Governor's office would like any background on this case and the implications both to football and beyond let 
me know. We would be glad to get the Governor's office up to speed. It is a fascinating case.

Hope all is well and that we run into each other soon.

Ashley P. Cuttino | Ogletree, Deakins, Nash, Smoak & Stewart, P.C.
P.O. Box 2757 | Greenville, SC 29602 | Telephone: 864-240-8302 | Fax: 864-235-8806
ashley.cuttino@ogletreedeakins.com | www.ogletreedeakins.com

This transmission is intended only for the proper recipient(s). It is confidential and may contain attorney-client privileged information. If you are not the proper 
recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this message. Any unauthorized review, copying, or use of this message is prohibited.

Unless expressly stated to the contrary herein, nothing in this message was intended or written to be used, nor may be relied upon or used: (a) to avoid any
penalties that could be imposed under the Internal Revenue Code of 1986, as amended, or (b) to recommend or support the promotion or marketing of any federal 
tax transaction or issue discussed herein.

mailto:Cuttino,%20Ashley%20P.%20%3CAshley.Cuttino@ogletreedeakins.com%3E
mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
mailto:ashley.cuttino@ogletreedeakins.com
http://www.ogletreedeakins.com/

